
THE FEDERATION OF
BURLEY AND SOPLEY
PRIMARY SCHOOLS

March 2024

Rounders Club

Dear Parents and Carers,

James, will be running rounders club next half term, summer 1. The club will run on Tuesdays after school,
3.15 - 4.15pm. The club will start on Tuesday 23rd April and will finish on Tuesday 21st May 2024. The club
will be open to all year groups.

Please complete the bottom of this letter if your child would like to join the club and return it to the
school office by Wednesday 17th April 2024.

Kind regards,
Mrs Nanette Allies
Federation Headteacher
______________________________________________________________________________

Rounders Club - Tuesdays 3.15pm - 4.15pm

Child’s Information

Child’s name: ___________________________________________Class___________________

Medical condition to be aware of: __________________________________________________

Parent Consent

Parent name: _____________________________________Signature: ____________________

Date: _________________________________________________________________________
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